From: Samuel Clark

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Leave up alone
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 1:42:22 PM

Samuel Clark
105 pleasant St Antrim NH
Antrim, NH 03440

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Dear recipients my name is Samuel Clarke and the reason | am opposed to northern passes the fact
that you will completely ruin the state of New Hampshire tourist attractions and simply the fact they will
be running straight through the white mountains which was for a very long time was home to the great
man on the mountain for a very long time new Hampshire prosperous as a very nice state where you
can bring your family for the summer and the fall we've been here for a very long time and we are
appreciate it if you would not ruin our state by putting a giant electrical grid through our state and we
would only get the crumbs of the power. So | ask you as a resident of New Hampshire can you please
just leave us alone and let us do our own thing up here in the sticks where we like it. Sincerely,
Samuel.

Sincerely,
Samuel Clark
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